March 16, 2017, 
Dear Crusaders, 
What an eventful week we've had?! Thank you for your patience in dealing with the weather. With all this great snow we're sure to enjoy some outdoor fun the next few days. 

Re-enrollment has opened for current students. The link is called Ren Web. An Extended Early bird registration ends tomorrow for a savings of $25. New students are visiting the school. Thank you for trying to recruit for us. 

Please be sure you get your volunteer hours into the office by the end of this week so we may log your record. 

March 17 is half-day - teacher in-service.  It is also St. Patrick's Day. Students may be out of uniform only if they wear green. 

March 23 is our science fair. Students should have their presentations here by Wednesday, March 22. Family and friends may join us at 1:00 for a public viewing for their hard work. Students in grade 3 through 6 will be presenting their projects. The top three nominations in each grade will be asked to represent us at Lyndon Institute the following week March 31.
March 24 is our last winter activities day. There's sure to be wonderful other trip will be going to Lowell for bowling and an outdoor playground.
Fish Fry #1.   SPPA volunteer meeting on March 20, 6:00.  Students in Prek and K are assigned desserts.  You may send them in Thursday or Friday by noon .  Thank you.  See you there!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Our parishes are about to do Lenten Penance Services: tomorrow, Friday at 6:00PM in Sacred Heart Church, Troy. Sunday at 4:00PM in St. Paul's Church. Visiting priests will offer the sacrament of confession for Lent.
